
4 March 2019

ATT: Kate Kidson, Principal Adviser, Listings Compliance (Melbourne) 

ASX Limited 
Level 4, Rialto North Tower 
525 Collins Street 
MELBOURNE VIC 3000 

Dear Kate,

Authorised Investment Fund Limited (“Company”) – Request for Trading Halt 

Pursuant to Listing Rule 17.1, the Company requests that a trading halt be applied to its 
securities, pending the release of an announcement to update the market in relation to 
the Company's non-binding Term Sheet with SpartaCard. 

 It is requested that the trading halt last until the announcement is made. 

The Company is not aware of any reason that the trading halt should not be granted. 

Yours faithfully 

David Craig 
Managing Director 
Authorised Investment Fund Limited 


